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My dear Mrs. Jewett,
 I don’t know how many
times it is now, that I have intended
including you in a little letter
writing bout, but they are more
often than not, cut short,
however we are making a
start at anyrate, it may of course
be finished today or it may not.
     I want to thank
you for sending me, firstly,
the tobacco pouch, which
being waterproof will be
specially useful & secondly
for the honey, not much of
that left to tell the tale
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I assure you now much
enjoyed.
        We have just completed
a pretty thick 6 days in the
trenches at a very hot corner
of the line in wet & cold
weather. We all had some
very narrow escapes, I say
all, but unfortunately some
did not escape as we had
many casualties.  It is a
sad sight to see the many
many graves just behind &
sometimes in the trenches.
            However I think things
are on the move in the right
direction.
           I am glad you all
got across the Atlantic
safely, it must have been a
very anxious time.
          With kindest regards
to yourself, Mr. Jewett
& love to little friend, Peter
                      I remain
                      yrs sincerely
                     A. Gerald Weeks
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